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LOCAL IMMIGRATION LAWYER TO ANSWER LEHIGH VALLEY IMMIGRANT COMMUNITY’S QUESTIONS AT 
UPCOMING VIRTUAL Q&A SESSION 

 
 

WHAT: Free virtual Q&A session to answer questions regarding immigration law and personal rights.  
Discussion will include options for those who have overstayed their visa, can new citizens petition for 
family to successfully emigrate to the United States, and questions about the immigration process and 
requirements. 
 
WHEN: Tuesday, August 25th at 6:00pm 
 
WHERE: Virtual webinar – register for the Zoom meeting here 
 
WHO: The Literacy Center will host the event, Attorney Michael Renneisen will answer attendees’ 
questions 
 
The Literacy Center serves many members of the Lehigh Valley’s immigrant community.  Understanding 
that gaining citizenship legally can be a confusing process, the nonprofit has partnered with Lehigh 
Immigration’s Michael Renneisen, Esq. to offer pro-bono advice during this 90-minute Q&A session.   
 
 
About The Literacy Center 
 
The Literacy Center’s mission is to deliver high-quality instruction, training and support for Lehigh Valley 
adults experiencing language, education, and employment barriers. TLC has been providing educational 
programs that help Lehigh Valley residents improve their skills since 1977. During the past forty-three 
years, over 30,000 adults have benefited from TLC’s programs. To learn more, please visit 
www.theliteracycenter-lv.org.   
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